
 

 

Township of Wilmot Spring Program Cancellations 

Baden, ON – April 3, 2020 – As another step in their coordinated emergency response to the 
COVID-19 global pandemic, on April 1, 2020, the Region of Waterloo and all area municipalities 
extended the public closure of municipal facilities until at least May 4, 2020.  
 
As a result of this extended closure, today, the Township of Wilmot announced the cancellation of 
the Spring registered program session and all facility rentals until May 4, 2020. The Spring session 
was planned to run for the next nine (9) weeks and included swimming lessons, fitness programs 
and youth registered programs. With closures of the facilities extended to May 4, 2020 there would 
be inadequate time to complete the full curriculum of these registered programs.  
 
At this time, all registered programs scheduled to begin later in May will continue as scheduled, 
unless a further extension of the facility closure is required. Registrants will be contacted via e-mail 
regarding the process the Township will take to withdraw registrants and place funds, as credits, on 
accounts or issue refunds, as required. A new e-mail address has been created to answer questions 
and assist with this process. Please use: recreationrefunds@wilmot.ca.  

As a reminder, in addition to indoor recreation facilities being closed, outdoor recreation amenities 
also remain closed for your safety, including but not limited to playgrounds; the skateboard park; 
sports fields; the dog park; basketball and tennis courts; outdoor community gardens; picnic 
shelters; and other outdoor amenities.  
 
Parks, open spaces and trails remain open to the public, however, physical distancing of at least 2m 
or 6ft must be practiced.  
 
For some helpful resources including how to help stop the spread of germs, how to self-isolate, self-
monitor and social distancing best practices, visit www.regionofwaterloo.ca/COVID19. 

 
- 30 - 

Media Contact:  
Kelly Baird, Communications Specialist 
Township of Wilmot 
Kelly.baird@wilmot.ca or (519) 778-3782 
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